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English as a Global Language
The Social Meanings of Language, Dialect and Accent
Reading Medieval Latin is an introduction to medieval Latin in its
cultural and historical context and is designed to serve the needs of
students who have completed the learning of basic classical Latin
morphology and syntax. (Users of Reading Latin will find that it
follows on after the end of section 5 of that course.) It is an
anthology, organised chronologically and thematically in four parts.
Each part is divided into chapters with introductory material, texts,
and commentaries which give help with syntax, sentence-structure, and
background. There are brief sections on medieval orthography and
grammar, together with a vocabulary which includes words (or meanings)
not found in standard classical dictionaries. The texts chosen cover
areas of interest to students of medieval history, philosophy,
theology, and literature.

Social Variation and the Latin Language
David Crystal's classic English as a Global Language considers the
history, present status and future of the English language, focusing
on its role as the leading international language. English has been
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deemed the most 'successful' language ever, with 1500 million speakers
internationally, presenting a difficult task to those who wish to
investigate it in its entirety. However, Crystal explores the subject
in a measured but engaging way, always backing up observations with
facts and figures. Written in a detailed and fascinating manner, this
is a book written by an expert both for specialists in the subject and
for general readers interested in the English language.

Bilingualism and the Latin Language
Terttu Nevalainen helps students to place the language of the period
1500-1700 in its historical context, whilst showing its regional and
social variations. He focuses on the structure of the 'general
dialect' and its spelling, vocabulary, grammar and pronunciation, as
well as its dialectal origins.

Exploring the Spanish Language
This text makes use of contemporary work in linguistics to provide upto-date commentary on the development of Latin, from its prehistoric
origins in the Indo-European language family, through the earliest
texts, to the creation of the Classical Language of Cicero and Vergil,
and examines the impact of the spread of spoken Latin through the
Roman Empire. The first book in English in more than 50 years to
provide comprehensive coverage of the history of the Latin language
Gives a full account of the transformation of the language in the
context of the rise and fall of Ancient Rome Presents up-to-date
commentary on the key linguistic issues Makes use of carefully
selected texts, many of which have only recently come to light
Includes maps and glossary as well as fully translated and annotated
sample texts that illustrate the different stages of the language
Accessible to readers without a formal knowledge of Latin or
linguistics

Latin Language and Latin Culture
This Handbook provides a comprehensive, state-of-the-art overview of
theoretical and descriptive research in contemporary Hispanic
sociolinguistics. Offers the first authoritative collection exploring
research strands in the emerging and fast-moving field of Spanish
sociolinguistics Highlights the contributions that Spanish
Sociolinguistics has offered to general linguistic theory Brings
together a team of the top researchers in the field to present the
very latest perspectives and discussions of key issues Covers a wealth
of topics including: variationist approaches, Spanish and its
importance in the U.S., language planning, and other topics focused on
the social aspects of Spanish Includes several varieties of Spanish,
reflecting the rich diversity of dialects spoken in the Americas and
Spain
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The Latin Sexual Vocabulary
Classical Latin appears to be without regional dialects, yet Latin
evolved in little more than a millennium into a variety of different
languages (the Romance languages: Italian, French, Spanish, Portuguese
etc.). Was regional diversity apparent from the earliest times,
obscured perhaps by the standardisation of writing, or did some
catastrophic event in late antiquity cause the language to vary? These
questions have long intrigued Latinists and Romance philologists,
struck by the apparent uniformity of Latin alongside the variety of
Romance. This book, first published in 2007, establishes that Latin
was never geographically uniform. The changing patterns of diversity
and the determinants of variation are examined from the time of the
early inscriptions of Italy, through to late antiquity and the
beginnings of the Romance dialects in the western Roman provinces.
This is the most comprehensive treatment ever undertaken of the
regional diversification of Latin throughout its history in the Roman
period.

Teaching Language Variation in the Classroom
Latin Grammarians on the Latin Accent offers a fresh perspective on a
long-standing debate about the value of Latin grammarians writing
about the Latin accent: should the information they give us be taken
seriously, or should much of it be dismissed as copied mindlessly from
Greek sources? This book focusses on understanding the Latin
grammarians on their own terms: what they actually say about accents,
and what they mean by it. Careful examination of Greek and Latin
grammatical texts leads to a better understanding of the workings of
Greek grammatical theory on prosody, and of its interpretation in the
Latin grammatical tradition. It emerges that Latin grammarians took
over from Greek grammarians a system of grammatical description that
operated on two levels: an abstract level that we are not supposed to
be able to hear, and the concrete level of audible speech. The two
levels are linked by a system of rules. Some points of Greek thought
on prosody were taken over onto the abstract level and not intended as
statements about the actual sound of Latin, while other points were so
intended. While this book largely sets aside the question whether the
Latin grammarians tell us the truth about the Latin accent, focussing
instead on understanding what they actually say, it begins to offer
answers for those wishing to know when to 'believe' Latin grammarians
in the traditional sense: the book shows which of their statements are
intended - and which are not intended - as statements about the actual
sound of Latin.

Reading Medieval Latin
Legacies of the Left Turn in Latin America: The Promise of Inclusive
Citizenship contains original essays by a diverse group of leading and
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emerging scholars from North America, Europe, and Latin America. The
book speaks to wide-ranging debates on democracy, the left, and
citizenship in Latin America. What were the effects of a decade and a
half of left and center-left governments? The central purpose of this
book is to evaluate both the positive and negative effects of the Left
turn on state-society relations and inclusion. Promises of social
inclusion and the expansion of citizenship rights were paramount to
the center-left discourses upon the factions' arrival to power in the
late 1990s and early 2000s. This book is a first step in understanding
to what extent these initial promises were or were not fulfilled, and
why. In analyzing these issues, the authors demonstrate that these
years yield both signs of progress in some areas and the deepening of
historical problems in others. The contributors to this book reveal
variation among and within countries, and across policy and issue
areas such as democratic institution reforms, human rights,
minorities’ rights, environmental questions, and violence. This focus
on issues rather than countries distinguishes the book from other
recent volumes on the left in Latin America, and the book will speak
to a broad and multi-dimensional audience, both inside and outside the
academic world. Contributors: Manuel Balán, Françoise Montambeault,
Philip Oxhorn, Maxwell A. Cameron, Kenneth M. Roberts, Nathalia
Sandoval-Rojas, Daniel M. Brinks, Benjamin Goldfrank, Roberta Rice,
Elizabeth Jelin, Celina Van Dembroucke, Nora Nagels, Merike Blofield,
Jordi Díez, Eve Bratman, Gabriel Kessler, Olivier Dabène, Jared
Abbott, Steve Levitsky

Social and Stylistic Variation in Spoken French
Alejandro de la Fuente and George Reid Andrews offer the first
systematic, book-length survey of humanities and social science
scholarship on the exciting field of Afro-Latin American studies.
Organized by topic, these essays synthesize and present the current
state of knowledge on a broad variety of topics, including Afro-Latin
American music, religions, literature, art history, political thought,
social movements, legal history, environmental history, and ideologies
of racial inclusion. This volume connects the region's long history of
slavery to the major political, social, cultural, and economic
developments of the last two centuries. Written by leading scholars in
each of those topics, the volume provides an introduction to the field
of Afro-Latin American studies that is not available from any other
source and reflects the disciplinary and thematic richness of this
emerging field.

An Introduction to Early Modern English
Social Policy Expansion in Latin America
Bringing together the varied and multifaceted expertise of teachers
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and linguists in one accessible volume, this book presents practical
tools, grounded in cutting-edge research, for teaching about language
and language diversity in the ELA classroom. By demonstrating
practical ways teachers can implement research-driven linguistic
concepts in their own teaching environment, each chapter offers realworld lessons as well as clear methods for instructing students on the
diversity of language. Written for pre-service and in-service
teachers, this book includes easy-to-use lesson plans, pedagogical
strategies and activities, as well as a wealth of resources carefully
designed to optimize student comprehension of language variation.

Variation and Evolution
The Regional Diversification of Latin 200 BC - AD 600
An Anthology of Informal Latin, 200 BC–AD 900
Spanish in the United States: Attitudes and Variation is a collection
of new, cutting-edge research with the purpose of providing scholars
interested in Spanish as it is spoken by bilinguals living in the
United States a current view of the state of the discipline. This
volume is broad and inclusive of the populations studied,
methodologies used, and approaches to the linguistic study of Spanish
in order to provide scholars with an up-to-date understanding of the
complexities of the Spanish(es) spoken in the United States. In
addition to this snapshot, this volume stimulates new areas of inquiry
and motivates new ways of analyzing the social, linguistic, and
educational aspects of what it means to speak Spanish in the United
States.

The Oxford Handbook of Roman Epigraphy
Gramática española: Variación social introduces intermediate to
advanced students of Spanish to the main grammatical features of the
language in a way that emphasizes the social underpinnings of
language. Written entirely in Spanish, this unique approach to the
study of grammar guides students in an examination of how Spanish
grammar varies depending on place, social group, and situation.
Students examine why some varieties of Spanish are considered
prestigious while others are not, drawing on current and historical
sociopolitical contexts, all while learning grammatical terminology
and how to identify categories and constructions in Spanish. This is
an excellent resource for students at level B1 or higher on the Common
European Framework for Languages, and Intermediate High to Advanced
High on the ACTFL proficiency scale.

Vulgar Latin
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This annual report examines the dynamics of paid employment in care
activities in Latin American countries, as well as household
expenditure on such work, and proposes normative criteria for public
policymaking in this sphere. It also covers 1) poverty trends and
determining factors in Latin America; 2) income distribution and
social spending trends in the region; and 3) situation of disabled
people in Latin American and Caribbean countries.

Afro-Latin American Studies
Vulgar Latin refers to those features of Latin language that were not
recommended by the classical grammarians but existed nonetheless.
Although Vulgar Latin is not well documented, evidence can be deduced
from details of the spelling, grammar, and vocabulary that occur in
texts of the later Roman Empire, late antiquity, and the early Middle
Ages. Every aspect of Vulgar Latin is exemplified in this book,
proving that the language is not separate in itself, but an integral
part of Latin.Originally published in French in 1967, Vulgar Latin was
translated more recently into Spanish in an expanded and revised
version. The English translation by Roger Wright accurately portrays
Vulgar Latin as a complicated field of study, where little is known
with absolute certainty, but a great deal can be worked out with
considerable probability through careful critical analysis of the
data. This text is an invaluable aid to research and understanding for
all those interested in Latin, Romance languages, historical
linguistics, early medieval texts, and early medieval history.József
Herman is the former director of the Linguistic Research Institute at
the Hungarian Academy of Sciences and is currently Professor of Latin
Linguistics at the University of Venice. He is a well-known authority
on the history of later Latin and the prehistory of Romance languages

Spanish in the United States
Texts written in Latin, Greek and other languages provide ancient
historians with their primary evidence, but the role of language as a
source for understanding the ancient world is often overlooked.
Language played a key role in state-formation and the spread of
Christianity, the construction of ethnicity, and negotiating positions
of social status and group membership. Language could reinforce social
norms and shed light on taboos. This book presents an accessible
account of ways in which linguistic evidence can illuminate topics
such as imperialism, ethnicity, social mobility, religion, gender and
sexuality in the ancient world, without assuming the reader has any
knowledge of Greek or Latin, or of linguistic jargon. It describes the
rise of Greek and Latin at the expense of other languages spoken
around the Mediterranean and details the social meanings of different
styles, and the attitudes of ancient speakers towards linguistic
differences.
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A History of Indigenous Latin America
Major history of many of the developments undergone by the Latin
language as it changed into Romance languages. A distinction is made
between linguistic change emanating from higher social/educational
groups ('change from above') and that emanating from lower
social/educational groups ('change from below').

Uneven Social Policies
State Building in Latin America diverges from existing scholarship in
developing explanations both for why state-building efforts in the
region emerged and for their success or failure. First, Latin American
state leaders chose to attempt concerted state-building only where
they saw it as the means to political order and economic development.
Fragmented regionalism led to the adoption of more laissez-faire ideas
and the rejection of state-building. With dominant urban centers,
developmentalist ideas and state-building efforts took hold, but not
all state-building projects succeeded. The second plank of the book's
argument centers on strategies of bureaucratic appointment to explain
this variation. Filling administrative ranks with local elites caused
even concerted state-building efforts to flounder, while appointing
outsiders to serve as administrators underpinned success. Relying on
extensive archival evidence, the book traces how these factors shaped
the differential development of education, taxation, and conscription
in Chile, Colombia, Mexico, and Peru.

The Handbook of Hispanic Linguistics
Across the world, welfare states are under challenge—or were never
developed extensively in the first place—while non-state actors
increasingly provide public goods and basic welfare. In many parts of
the Middle East and South Asia, sectarian organizations and political
parties supply basic services to ordinary people more extensively and
effectively than governments. In sub-Saharan Africa, families struggle
to pay hospital fees, and nongovernmental organizations (NGOs) launch
welfare programs as states cut subsidies and social programs.
Likewise, in parts of Latin America, international and domestic NGOs
and, increasingly, private firms are key suppliers of social welfare
in both urban and rural communities. Even in the United States, where
the welfare state is far more developed, secular NGOs and faith-based
organizations are critical components of social safety nets. Despite
official entitlements to public welfare, citizens in Russia face
increasing out-of-pocket expenses as they are effectively compelled to
seek social services through the private market In The Politics of NonState Social Welfare, a multidisciplinary group of contributors use
survey data analysis, spatial analysis, in-depth interviews, and
ethnographic and archival research to explore the fundamental
transformation of the relationship between states and citizens. The
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book highlights the political consequences of the non-state provision
of social welfare, including the ramifications for equitable and
sustainable access to social services, accountability for citizens,
and state capacity. The authors do not assume that non-state providers
will surpass the performance of weak, inefficient, or sometimes
corrupt states but instead offer a systematic analysis of a wide
spectrum of non-state actors in a variety of contexts around the
world, including sectarian political parties, faith-based
organizations, community-based organizations, family networks,
informal brokers, and private firms.

The Politics of Non-state Social Welfare
This collection of eleven essays traces the complex paths of change
taken by the English language in its long history, from its IndoEuropean origins to the present day. Just like any other language,
English is a complex system made up of several interconnected subsystems – lexical, syntactical, phonological, morphological – and all
of those sub-systems are subject to change, resulting in constant
shifts and readjustments. Additionally, more than some other
languages, English has a history marked by strong upheavals,
particularly with the influence of Scandinavian and Romance languages
in the Middle Ages. The contributions here consider all aspects of
that complex history, with four of them taking a particular interest
in the issues brought about by language contact with French and Latin.

States and Social Evolution
Exploring the Spanish Language is a practical introduction to the
structures and varieties of Spanish. This new edition provides updated
samples that introduce the varieties of modern Spanish, its main
registers and styles, including a greater percentage from Latin
America. Written specifically with English-speaking learners of
Spanish in mind, readers will find a good deal of practical help in
developing skills such as pronunciation and the appropriate use of
register. No previous knowledge of linguistics is assumed and a
glossary of technical terms, in conjunction with exercises and
activities, helps to reinforce key points. Exploring the Spanish
Language is ideal for students taking courses on Spanish language and
linguistics and provides an ideal foundation for research of the
Spanish speaking world.

State Building in Latin America
Social policies can transform the lives of the poor, yet subnational
politics and state capacity often inhibit their success.

Exam Prep for: Social Variation and the Latin Language
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Surveys cultural, historical, and linguistic questions surrounding the
development of bilingualism in the Roman world.

Canadian Journal of Latin American and Caribbean Studies
Throughout the twentieth century, much of the population in Latin
America lacked access to social protection. Since the 1990s, however,
social policy for millions of outsiders - rural, informal, and
unemployed workers and dependents - has been expanded dramatically.
Social Policy Expansion in Latin America shows that the critical
factors driving expansion are electoral competition for the vote of
outsiders and social mobilization for policy change. The balance of
partisan power and the involvement of social movements in policy
design explain cross-national variation in policy models, in terms of
benefit levels, coverage, and civil society participation in
implementation. The book draws on in-depth case studies of policy
making in Argentina, Brazil, Chile, and Mexico over several
administrations and across three policy areas: health care, pensions,
and income support. Secondary case studies illustrate how the theory
applies to other developing countries.

Language and Society in the Greek and Roman Worlds
A examination of stereotypical ideas about Latin and their effect on
how Latin literature is read.

Gramática española
Many of the assumptions of Labovian sociolinguistics are based on
results drawn from US and UK English, Latin American Spanish and
Canadian French. Sociolinguistic variation in the French of France has
been rather little studied compared to these languages. This volume is
the first examination and exploration of variation in French that
studies in a unified way the levels of phonology, grammar and lexis
using quantitative methods. One of its aims is to establish whether
the patterns of variation that have been reported in French conform to
those reported in other languages. A second important theme of this
volume is the study of variation across speech styles in French,
through a comparison with some of the best-known English results. The
book is therefore also the first to examine current theories of socialstylistic variation by using fresh quantitative data. These data throw
new light on the influence of methodology on results, on why certain
linguistic variables have more stylistic value, and on how the strong
normative tradition in France moulds interactions between social and
stylistic variation.

Social Panorama of Latin America 2012
The Oxford Guide to the Romance Languages is the most exhaustive
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treatment of the Romance languages available today. Leading
international scholars adopt a variety of theoretical frameworks and
approaches to offer a detailed structural examination of all the
individual Romance varieties and Romance-speaking areas, including
standard, non-standard, dialectal, and regional varieties of the Old
and New Worlds. The book also offers a comprehensive comparative
account of major topics, issues, and case studies across different
areas of the grammar of the Romance languages. The volume is organized
into 10 thematic parts: Parts 1 and 2 deal with the making of the
Romance languages and their typology and classification, respectively;
Part 3 is devoted to individual structural overviews of Romance
languages, dialects, and linguistic areas, while Part 4 provides
comparative overviews of Romance phonology, morphology, syntax,
semantics and pragmatics, and sociolinguistics. Chapters in Parts 5-9
examine issues in Romance phonology, morphology, syntax, syntax and
semantics, and pragmatics and discourse, respectively, while the final
part contains case studies of topics in the nominal group, verbal
group, and the clause. The book will be an essential resource for both
Romance specialists and everyone with an interest in Indo-European and
comparative linguistics.

Social Panorama of Latin America
Latin America experienced an unprecedented wave of left-leaning
governments between 1998 and 2010. This volume examines the causes of
this leftward turn and the consequences it carries for the region in
the twenty-first century. The Resurgence of the Latin American Left
asks three central questions: Why have left-wing parties and
candidates flourished in Latin America? How have these leftist parties
governed, particularly in terms of social and economic policy? What
effects has the rise of the Left had on democracy and development in
the region? The book addresses these questions through two sections.
The first looks at several major themes regarding the contemporary
Latin American Left, including whether Latin American public opinion
actually shifted leftward in the 2000s, why the Left won in some
countries but not in others, and how the left turn has affected market
economies, social welfare, popular participation in politics, and
citizenship rights. The second section examines social and economic
policy and regime trajectories in eight cases: those of leftist
governments in Argentina, Bolivia, Brazil, Chile, Ecuador, Uruguay,
and Venezuela, as well as that of a historically populist party that
governed on the right in Peru. Featuring a new typology of Left
parties in Latin America, an original framework for identifying and
categorizing variation among these governments, and contributions from
prominent and influential scholars of Latin American politics, this
historical-institutional approach to understanding the regionâ€™s left
turnÃ¢â‚¬â€?and variation within itÃ¢â‚¬â€?is the most comprehensive
explanation to date on the topic.

Political and Social Progress in Latin-America
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Latin Grammarians on the Latin Accent
This volume represents a unique contribution to the area of language
attitudes research with its focus on how languages, dialects and
accents induce us to form social judgments about people who use these
forms.&ltBR> The essays attend to evaluations of speech styles across
nations. No previous work has embraced this comparative perspective
globally, but such a volume that situates language and attitude
research in the 21st century is long overdue.&ltBR> The content is
culturally diverse and showcases the work of eminent scholars across
the globe. Each chapter brings its own theoretical interpretation to
this field of study, and the book provides the reader with a plethora
of models that extend our understanding of language attitudes.&ltBR>
It is fitting that Cindy Gallois, who has incisively contributed to
research on language attitudes over the past 30 years, provides an
epilogue on the current state of language attitudes research.

Legacies of the Left Turn in Latin America
"Inscriptions are for anyone interested in the Roman world and Roman
culture, whether they regard themselves as literary scholars,
historians, archaeologists, anthropologists, religious scholars or
work in a field that touches on the Roman world from c. 500 BCE to 500
CE and beyond. The goal of The Oxford Handbook of Roman Epigraphy is
to show why inscriptions matter and to demonstrate to classicists and
ancient historians, their graduate students, and advanced
undergraduates, how to work with epigraphic sources"--

The Resurgence of the Latin American Left
Reflecting the growth and increasing global importance of the Spanish
language, The Handbook of Hispanic Linguistics brings together a team
of renowned Spanish linguistics scholars to explore both applied and
theoretical work in this field. Features 41 newly-written essays
contributed by leading language scholars that shed new light on the
growth and significance of the Spanish language Combines current
applied and theoretical research results in the field of Spanish
linguistics Explores all facets relating to the origins, evolution,
and geographical variations of the Spanish language Examines topics
including second language learning, Spanish in the classroom,
immigration, heritage languages, and bilingualism

The Blackwell History of the Latin Language
The national governments of Central America were constructed between
1840 and 1900, a time when coffee was transformed from a botanical
curiosity to the region's most important export. In spite of their
geographic proximity, the national governments that
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Diversification of Mexican Spanish
A History of Indigenous Latin America is a comprehensive introduction
to the people who first settled in Latin America, from before the
arrival of the Europeans to the present. Indigenous history provides a
singular perspective to political, social and economic changes that
followed European settlement and the African slave trade in Latin
America. Set broadly within a postcolonial theoretical framework and
enhanced by anthropology, economics, sociology, and religion, this
textbook includes military conflicts and nonviolent resistance,
transculturation, labor, political organization, gender, and broad
selective accommodation. Uniquely organized into periods of 50 years
to facilitate classroom use, it allows students to ground important
indigenous historical events and cultural changes within the timeframe
of a typical university semester. Supported by images, textboxes, and
linked documents in each chapter that aid learning and provide a new
perspective that broadly enhances Latin American history and studies,
it is the perfect introductory textbook for students.

The Oxford Guide to the Romance Languages
This book is a collection of original studies analyzing how different
internal and external factors affect Spanish language variation and
evolution across a number of (socio)linguistic scenarios. Its primary
goal is to expand our understanding of how native and non-native
varieties of Spanish co-exist with other languages and dialects under
the influence of several linguistic and extra-linguistic forces. While
some papers analyze the linguistic dynamics affecting Spanish grammars
from a cross-dialectal perspective, others focus more closely on the
relations established between Spanish and other languages with which
it is in contact. In particular, some of these studies show how power
and prestige may support (or not) the use of Spanish in different
social contexts and educational realities, given that the attitudes
toward this language vary greatly across the Spanish-speaking world.
On the one hand, in some regions, Spanish represents the variety
spoken by the majority of the population, typically related to
prestige and power (Spain and Latin America). On the other hand, in
other contexts, the same language is conceived as a minority variety,
which may or may not be associated with stigmatized immigrant groups
(i.e., in the US).

The Handbook of Hispanic Sociolinguistics
This book offers a diversification model of transplanted languages
that facilitates the exploration of external factors and internal
changes. The general context is the New World and the variety that
unfolded in the Central Highlands and the Gulf of Mexico, herein
identified as Mexican Colonial Spanish (MCS). Linguistic corpora
provide the evidence of (re)transmission, diffusion, metalinguistic
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awareness, and select focused variants. The tridimensional approach
highlights language data from authentic colonial documents which are
connected to socio-historical reliefs at particular periods or
junctions, which explain language variation and the dynamic outcome
leading to change. From the Second Letter of Hernán Cortés (Seville
1522) to the decades preceding Mexican Independence (1800-1821) this
book examines the variants transplanted from the peninsular tree into
Mesoamerican lands: leveling of sibilants of late medieval Spanish,
direct object (masc. sing.] pronouns LO and LE, pronouns of address
(vos, tu, vuestra merced plus plurals), imperfect subjunctive endings
in -SE and -RA), and Amerindian loans. Qualitative and quantitative
analyses of variants derived from the peninsular tree show a gradual
process of attrition and recovery due to their saliency in the new
soil, where they were identified with ways of speaking and behaving
like Spanish speakers from the metropolis. The variants analyzed in
MCS may appear in other regions of the Spanish-speaking New World,
where change may have proceeded at varying or similar rates.
Additional variants are classified as optimal residual (e.g. dizque)
and popular residual (e.g. vide). Both types are derived from the
medieval peninsular tree, but the former are vital across regions and
social strata while the latter may be restricted to isolated and / or
marginal speech communities. After one hundred years of study in
linguistics, this book contributes to the advancement of newer
conceptualization of diachrony, which is concerned with the
development and evolution through history. The additional
sociolinguistic dimension offers views of social significant and its
thrilling links to social movements that provoked a radical change of
identity. The amplitude of the diversification model is convenient to
test it in varied contexts where transplantation occurred.

Studies in Language Variation and Change 2
This book contains over fifty passages of Latin from 200 BC to AD 900,
each with translation and linguistic commentary. It is not intended as
an elementary reader (though suitable for university courses), but as
an illustrative history of Latin covering more than a millennium, with
almost every century represented. Conventional histories cite
constructions out of context, whereas this work gives a sense of the
period, genre, stylistic aims and idiosyncrasies of specific passages.
'Informal' texts, particularly if they portray talk, reflect
linguistic variety and change better than texts adhering to
classicising norms. Some of the texts are recent discoveries or little
known. Writing tablets are well represented, as are literary and
technical texts down to the early medieval period, when striking
changes appear. The commentaries identify innovations, discontinuities
and phenomena of long duration. Readers will learn much about the
diversity and development of Latin.
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